SECOND AVENUE SUBWAY CONSTRUCTION PROJECT NEWS

As part of its new better neighbor policy, the MTA has installed a modified streetscape for its construction site along Second Avenue between E. 92 - E. 93rd Streets.

The MTA would like to know what you think of the model block. Please visit the site and let the Community Board office know your answers to the following questions:

1) What do you like about the model block?

2) What don’t you like about the model block?

3) Do you like the standardized store signage?

4) Do you think the sidewalk side wrapping is effective? 

5) Do you think the traffic side wrapping is effective?

6) What is the single most important improvement you think would be most beneficial to your block?

7) General Comments: 

Please e-mail or phone us at info@cb8m.com or 212 758-4340
